


young developing artists/dancers,  which I might be able to approach. I believe that BC should be 
supporting its best talent and brightest students in their quest for excellence.   

I am hoping that for myself and other young dancers who take the exceptional step to move away from 
home and train professionally outside of the province that you might be supportive in helping me  find a 
way to make this financially viable. 

 I also understand excellence, commitment, community and action.  I truly hope that you may be a person 
of action and that you may find a way to help me find either access to funds, or at least start the 
conversation in Burnaby of how best to support its young dance artists. Perhaps it is time to start thinking 
of a Burnaby Scholarship or Grant process for exceptional Elite education opportunities. 

Most kindly, Emma Earle 




